
 

For Local 8 Members at Cornish College of the Arts 
June 28, 2023 

   

Our Bargaining Team Unanimously Recommends 
a YES Vote 
 
Review the full tentative agreement here and the highlights here. 
 
Please join us, in person, for an informational meeting on June 29th between 12:00 
noon and 1:00 pm in the Ivey Room 
 
OR 
 
By Zoom between 6:00 pm and 7:00 pm: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88000574617  
 
 
Click here to vote. 
 
 
Our Bargaining Team: Rachel Brinn – Administrative Assistant, Sarah Lenoue – 
Administrative Assistant, Albert Rubio – Admission Counselor, Joshua Stinson – 
Facilities Staff, Kaitlyn Vallance – Assistant Dean of Student Affairs.  
 
If you have questions, please contact your Bargaining Team 
members or your Union Representative Patrick Pedersen 206-441-
8880 ext. 121 or Patrick@opeiu8.org Erin Adamson at 
erin@opeiu8.org  or 206-441-880-ext. 105. 

https://opeiu8.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Cornish-Tentative-Agreement-6.22.23-1.pdf
https://opeiu8.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Cornish-Vote-Highlights-Summary-6.2023.pdf
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88000574617
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/8MZ56GZ
mailto:Patrick@opeiu8.org
mailto:erin@opeiu8.org


 

  

 


